

## FTHB PROGRAM BULLETIN

FTHB BULLETIN No. 1 (FY 10/11)

TO: Participating FTHB Lenders

FROM: Leslie Trainor - EDA - Housing

DATE: September 20, 2010

SUBJECT: FTHB PROGRAM LAUNCH

We are pleased to announce that FTHB has received its funding for this fiscal year. EDA will begin accepting applications for 2010-2011 program funds immediately.

As a reminder- bank owned, foreclosed properties are eligible with this fiscal year's FTHB allocation.

Please make certain to reference the updated guidelines and FTHB forms on our website when submitting packages.

**For more information:** If you have any questions or would like more information, contact the EDA Housing staff at (951) 955-3389 or <a href="https://www.rchomelink.com">www.rchomelink.com</a>

Leslie TrainorItrainor@rivcoeda.orgBernadette Cruzbcruz@rivcoeda.orgMelissa Barnesmbarnes@rivcoeda.org